
October 8-9, 2019 

 

It is time to renew our Internal Charter 

St. Philip’s College ECHS applied for an Internal Charter 

during the 2014-15 school year (when we opened) to allow 

students living outside of the SAISD boundary and to enable 

parents who moved outside of the SAISD boundary to 

remain in the ECHS program. Without an internal charter, 

anyone not residing inside the SAISD boundary would be 

ineligible to attend the ECHS program. 

 

Our five years are up this year, and we are resubmitting the 

application. 

Purpose of the Renewal 

 Continue service as an Early College High School 

 Continue our partnership with St. Philip’s College 

 Continue enrolling students who reside outside the 

SAISD Boundary 

 Continue autonomies we have in place (scheduling, 

calendaring) 

 

New Benefits for renewal of our Charter 

 We will forming a partnership with Travis ECHS and Fox 

TECH to offer additional resources for all of our 

students. 

 Sustainability of the program 

 Possible resources that are provided to charter 

schools 


